
The Provincetown Cultural Council 
November 8 at 4:00 p.m, Town Hall 

  
Approved  Meeting Minutes 

 
Present: Cherie Mittterthal, Dorothy Antzak, Patty Deluca, Pasquale Natale, Mike  
Wright, Amy O’hara, Marian Roth, Milton, Frank Vasello, Cyndi Walker 
 
Minutes from last meeting read and approved 
 
2007 grant proposals read and voted on 
We received 14 proposals, totaling: $10,495. The Cultural Council was allocated $4,000 this year. An increase of 
$1500. 
  
PCC Voting on grant proposals: the following grants were allocated, with unanimous voting on all decisions: 

  
#1 Quaking Bog   - $1,200   (Frank Vasello Abstained) 
#4 Michael Mazure – Studio Project            $500 
#5 Castle Hill – Broadside Project - $1,000 (Cherie Mittenthal, Cyndi Walker Abstained) 
#10 Provincetown Library – Embrace the Boat  - $300 
#11 Artist at Work Video Project – John Clayton - $1,000 
  

This totaled $4,000 allocated by the Mass Cultural Council 
  
Proposals that were rejected were the following: 
#2 NE Live Music 
#3 Postcards from Provincetown 
#6 Castle Hill – Dance Festival 
#8 Gary Jackson – Flute & Guitar 
#9 Kathleen Sterek – a Children’s Portrait and show 
#12 Henry Lappen – Bird Man presentation 
#13 Academy of Performing Arts 

  
We also voted on giving $500 to Jason Shinder the Provincetown Poet Laureate to offer workshops and a 
reading in the Provincetown Schools and the Provincetown Library. This money was allocated in last years 
cycle to Susan Grilli. She did not do her project and the Mass Cultural Council said we ca re-allocate those 
dollars from budget 06. 
 
Committee discussed the progress in arts-in- public places/AIDS memorial and decided to pursue the site at 
town hall. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, Marian Roth 


